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In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of 
the Official Information Act.  

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and the enclosed document 
may be published on the Commission’s website. 

This reply addresses the information you requested.  You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  

  

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Paul Alexander 
Director – Policy, Strategy 
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